
VENDORS WANTED! 
AVUTA​ ​Vendor Faire 

April 7, 2018 
2-5pm  
Granite Hills High School 
 

If you’re interested in selling your wares at our event, please 
complete the information on the next page and return it to Holly Blagg via 
email or snail mail by February 27. Please contact Holly if you’d like the 
address for mailing purposes. 

We are limiting vendors to one from each company or type of 
product-so first come, first served; with teachers and returning vendors 
getting priority over family members and friends. Vendors will be notified of 
their application status no later than March 13.  
 

Other Info: 
Cost​:​  Raffle donations valued at $25 (or more)/space 
Time​:​  2-5 (Vendors expected to be there at least 30 minutes prior to and 
after the event closes.) 
Booth info​:​  Spaces will be mapped out in 10x10 areas. If you need a 
smaller or larger space, please add that to your application and we can 
discuss it. Vendors will be responsible for any tables, chairs, and other 
displays in their area.  

 
         Holly Blagg 
AVUTA Organizing Committee Chair 
(760)900-8862 (call or text) 
hollyblagg.avuta@gmail.com 

 
 



AVUTA​ ​Vendor Faire Application 
Please complete and return to Holly Blagg no later than February 27, 2018. 

Full Name__________________________________ 

School_________________________________  Grade ____ 

Phone ________________________________________ (Cell/Home-circle one) 

Non-School​ Email__________________________________________ 

 

Business Name_________________________________________ 

Business Website_______________________________________ 

Type of product ________________________________________ 

Average cost of product___________ 

Will you need an outlet? _______ 

 
 


